
McGILL. UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

Faculty of a rts.

Ol-'FTC 12 OIT THE DEAN.

February 1, 1922.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, IlcGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Am I right in assuming that the forms

of application to the Finance Committee for appropriations 

for the year 1922-23 are to be returned to me by the heads

It seems to me that this is the onlyof the departments? 

way in which I, as Dean, can form any idea of the appropria-

I raisetion of expenditure in the different departments.

the point now because I understand that during the inter­

regnum in ray office the department heads have been sending

Will you kindlytheir applications directly to the Bursar, 

let me have your decision on this matter as soon as possible,!

as all the forms have been sent to my office by Mr. Classco 

and are now ready for distribution to the departmental heads.

Sincerely yours,

Dean
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